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Support animal health and welfare as public goods 

The Government should utilise public money to incentivise and support animal health and 

welfare outcomes as public goods. Public goods by their very nature, are not market goods in 

the same way as livestock products such as meat or milk. Public goods have no explicit value 

in terms of market prices and so the market cannot efficiently allocate resources to them. 

Other means therefore must be used – such as the intervention of Government in the form of 

regulation or financial support.2 

Incorporating animal health and welfare outcomes must be done in a meaningful way. An 

outcomes approach should be utilised as a tool to drive continuous improvement of animal 

management and husbandry practices, thereby promoting high animal health and welfare. 

The standardised assessment of health and welfare outcomes provides a practical and 
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To facilitate this, the UK governments should establish a body to oversee and coordinate 

animal health and welfare policy across the four administrations of the UK and facilitate 

partnership working between industry and government to tackle endemic disease and animal 

health challenges. 

Comply with World Trade Organisation (WTO) rules 
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